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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We are improving the playground facilities for students at Tallowood School by installing a 
new sensory garden behind Building C. 

This project includes new play equipment, yarning circle, pergola, an accessibility ramp, 
concrete path and stairs, and landscaping featuring planting and retaining walls within the 
sensory garden. 

Construction work timeframe  

The main works for this project will start from Tuesday 7 January 2025 and is expected to be 
finished by Wednesday 30 April 2025. 

Most works will take place during the Summer School Holidays. There will be an increase in 
noise during this stage as excavation works take place. We will make every effort to minimise 
noise where possible.   

Work hours will be 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. No work 
will take place on Sundays. 

There is no anticipated disruption to learning and teaching when schools return for Day 1 Term 
1 2025. 

Traffic and parking impacts   

Construction vehicles will access the school site via Redden Drive. All work vehicles will park 
onsite in the school car park.    

Traffic on Redden Drive during work hours may be delayed due to large vehicle movements. 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience.   

Traffic controllers will be used to manage traffic and for the safety of the community. Please 
follow the directions of any temporary signage and traffic controllers when in place.  

For more information on how we manage construction impacts, visit the School Infrastructure 
website Managing construction impacts in your community (nsw.gov.au).    

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.    

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest 
priority.    

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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